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What is the TOEFL test? 
 

The Test of English as a Foreign Language or TOEFL, evaluates the ability of non 
native speakers to use and understand English in an academic setting. It was 
developed to address the problem on ensuring English language proficiency for non-
native speakers wishing to study at American universities. It has become an admission 
requirement for non-native English speakers at many English-speaking colleges and 
universities. Additionally, institutions such as government agencies, licensing bodies, 
businesses, or scholarship programs may require this test. A TOEFL score is valid for 
two years and then will no longer be officially reported[1] since a candidate's language 
proficiency could have significantly changed since the date of the test.  Colleges and 
universities usually consider only the most recent TOEFL score 
 

Policies governing the TOEFL program are formulated with advice from a 16-member 
board. Board members are affiliated with undergraduate and graduate schools, 2-year 
institutions and public or private agencies with an interest in international education. 
Other members are specialists in the field of English as a foreign or second language. 
The TOEFL Committee of Examiners is composed of 12 specialists in linguistics, 
language testing, teaching or research. Its main responsibility is to advise on TOEFL 
test content. The committee helps ensure the test is a valid measure of English 
language proficiency reflecting current trends and methodologies. 

 

What is the SAT test? 
 

The SAT is the most widely used standardized test for college admissions. The 
exam is created and administered by CollegeBoard. It covers three subject areas: 
critical reading, mathematics and writing. Students have 3 hours and 45 minutes to 
complete the exam. Each section is worth 800 points, so the highest possible score is 
2400. The exam is offered seven times a year: January, March, May June, October, 
November and December. The SAT is designed to measure critical thinking and 
problem solving skills that are essential for success in college 
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